12.4

Allzson D'Ovidio

Subject: RE: Support for micromobility

From: Brandon Wiedeman

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 4:07 PM

To: Allyson D'Ovidio <allyson.dovidio@mississauga.ca>
Subject: Support for micromobility

Allyson D'Ovidio
| am happy to see that staff has recommended a shared micromobility program. My family and friends will
undoubtedly utilize this service, and it will benefit the community.

Staff will need to ensure that vehicles remain off of the sidewalks.
I know that improved access to safe electric vehicles will coax council to create safe MUT spaces for the community.

Thank you!
Brandon Wiedemann





